
From: Larry O. Wright Sr. - City Council
To: Pamela Megill
Subject: Redistricting
Date: Wednesday, September 22, 2021 3:41:21 PM

Distrist  7 Option C. I don’t like it. Your reaching between two other districts like an octopus leg and taking me all
the way to Hopemills city limits. That what we asked you not to do. Not Good.

City Councilmen
LO Wright Sr.
910-494-8274

Sent from my iPhone
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